
 
Dear Dr. Schutze, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is Kelsey 
Sprinkles, and I am an incoming medical student from Little River-
Academy, Texas. Receiving the stethoscope that you donated was 
such a warm way to be welcomed into the TTUHSC School of 
Medicine family. It was the first of many moments when my long 
time coming dream began to feel more like a reality. In such 
uncertain times being gifted that stethoscope was a tangible 
representation of the support that Texas Tech provides its students 
and that we are navigating this unique year together.  
 
Sincerely,  
Kelsey Sprinkles 



 
Dear Dr. Schutze, 
 
I want to thank you for my stethoscope. My name is Jasmin Freeborn, 
and I am an incoming medical student from Houston, Texas. I have 
already been able to use the stethoscope while taking vital signs! It 
is a beautiful TTUHSC branded stethoscope. Your generosity of the 
School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. 
Thank you again for your support! 
 
Sincerely,  
Jasmin Freeborn 



 
Dear Dr. Schutze, 
 
Thank you for sponsoring my stethoscope! Receiving the 
stethoscope that you donated was such a warm way to be 
welcomed into the TTUHSC School of Medicine family.Your 
generosity to the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for Students 
is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Abraham Garcia 



 
Dear Dr. Schutze, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me and reminds me of 
the journey I am beginning to make a difference in people's lives. 
Thank you for your support of the School of Medicine and 
Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Farbod Dehmami 



 
Dear Dr. Schutze, 
 
My name is Joseph Greene, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Levelland Texas. I feel excited and grateful to be given an 
instrument that has so much practical utility and symbolic 
meaning. Your generosity of the School of Medicine Stethoscopes for 
Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Joseph Greene 



 
Dear Dr. Schutze, 
 
My name is Jake Sellers, and I am an incoming medical student 
from Odessa, Texas. Thank you for supporting the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students. Your generosity allowed me to receive a 
TTUHSC branded stethoscope this year. I chose TTUHSC because the 
school’s mission mirrors my own. Growing up around West Texas my 
whole life I am committed to providing care to this area and I feel 
the best way to do this is as a physician. Thank you again for your 
support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Jake Sellers 



 
Dear Dr. Schutze, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for you 
sponsoring my stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me 
and reminds me of the journey I am beginning to make a 
difference in people's lives. Thank you for your support of the 
School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Benjamin Jackson 




